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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1) (You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Governors,                                                       Monday 8th November 2021 
 
 

 

Christmas Enterprise 
 

During the week of November 22nd the children will be running their Christmas Enterprise stalls. We will be doing it a little 
bit differently to previously which will mean that each class will get the opportunity of showing you their entrepreneurial 
skills but in individual class visits rather than the whole school Christmas Enterprise. They will be planning, making and 
looking at profit and loss during their preparation in class the week before so they will be applying may skills to this event 
that they enjoy so much. 
 
You are invited into your child’s class during the times and days below, this will allow school to have a small group of you 
into the classroom in a safe way mitigating risk involved with COVID. 
 
Christmas Enterprise will run for the following classes on the following days and time starting 22nd Nov: 

 
Reception Class parents for Reception class 3.15 – 3.45pm Monday 22nd November 

 
Class 1 parents for Class 1 3.15 – 3.45pm Tuesday 23rd  November 

 
Class 2 parents for Class 2 3.15 – 3.45pm Wednesday 24th  November 

 
Class 3 parents for Class 3 3.15 – 3.45pm Tuesday 25th November 

 
Please wear face coverings and you will be directed to the outside door of the classroom so you are only mixing in your 
child’s class.  
 
This will be followed up with an opportunity for the children to ‘visit’ the stalls on the Friday during school so they can see 
all the class contributions and ideas. They can then have a little ‘shop’ around school. If you wish to send a £1 into school  
that day they can buy from the stalls. The children keep all the money their enterprise makes in their class and they then 
decide later what they will spend it on. In the past they have used the money for a tea party, buying something they would 
like for their classroom and have also adopted a tiger! 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Jayne Neveu 
Headteacher 


